
 

 
 

 

Helmond, 17-07-2025 

 

Information regarding Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) according to 
Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 (REACH), Art. 33 

SVHC (substances of very high concern) are chemical bonds (or part of a group of 
chemical bonds) for which the approval of application within EU is subject to the 
REACH-regulation. 

AQC BV produces and sells printed circuit boards. According to REACH we are a 
“Downstream User” of all related substances and materials that are used in PCB 
production. 

The first list of SVHC has been published on October 28th 2008. The latest version 
dates 25 June 2025, including 250 substances. Based on the information currently 
available to us from our material suppliers, we can assure that none of the SVHC 
listed substances according to above Issued Status are contained in the Printed Circuit 
Boards and other products, in a concentration above 0.1 percent by mass (w/w). 

We do stay in close contact with all our suppliers and do properly follow-up a 
consistent compliance with REACH standards.  

When AQC BV is informed on the present of a listed SVHC substance in one of their 
supplied product we will inform the concerning customer immediately. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 
 
Email:  info@aqcbv.com 
AQC office: +31 (0) 88 0045500 
 
Advanced Quality Control BV,  
 
     Quality manager 
     Henk Mathijssen 
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